
PACIFIC FC UPDATE   

 

Saturday August - 4 Games 

We had a fantastic and busy day on Saturday with our second combined Football/Netball Day.  On a fantastic Sunshine 

Coast winter’s day, we had kids playing sport and families all enjoying themselves. We thank our wonderful photographer, 

Shannon Russell, for truly capturing the spirit of our players in action. 

 

 

Bunnings Kawana BBQ – 11 August 

One of the major fundraising events we do is the BBQ at Bunnings.  This year we are at the new Kawana Bunnings (near 

Anaconda) on Saturday August 11.  Games are on that day but they are all away games.  It is a great chance for Pacific 

FC to help cut the costs of uniforms and registrations.  However it doesn’t happen with luck.  We NEED volunteers please.  

Make sure that you get in touch with your Team Manager to offer help or to check your roster.  If we all pitch in, we sug-

gest we will only need to be at the BBQ for 30 minutes to an hour. 

 

Pacific FC and PLC Netball Joint Day and Rooball Carnival – Saturday 25th August 

We have a massive weekend coming up on Saturday 25th August.  Not only are we sharing the day with CDNA Netball but 

we are also hosting the SCCSA U7 and U8 Rooball Carnival.  

Click here for the Draw at PLC: U7 Pacific Draw and U8 Pacific Draw. 

There will be lots of activity (and building works) so we look forward to a great day.  We will have two canteens and a 

coffee van on site.  We will need lots of volunteers, so please contact your manager, and we will also send out a canteen 

roster.  We know that some teams are not playing at PLC but for our club to be successful, we need volunteers for these 

types of days. 

 

End of Season Presentation Day – Sunday 9th September (Kawana Indoor Sports) 

Please make sure you all RSVP (yes or no) to our Presentation Day.  We have to do some major planning and we must 

know how many people are coming along.  It will be a great day with heaps of fun and activities. 

 

U12 Eels 

The Eels turned in their best defensive performance of the year but unfortunately it still wasn’t quite enough, going down 

1-0 to the Immanuel Sharks.  The opposition scored the one and only goal of the game in the first 10 minutes.   

This was a very exciting game to watch as both teams turned on some exciting attacking plays but the defensive from both 

teams was equal to the task and the shots that did get fired failed to find the net.  The Eels showed big improvement this 

week with marking up in defence and pointing out unmarked players to each other.  The game went down to the wire with 

the Eels firing three shots at goal in the last two minutes.   

 

U9 Vipers 

The Vipers once again came out all guns blazing and gave a massive 100% effort.  They had a number of shots at goals 

but just could not find the net.  Their passing and control game has improved in a big way this year, but unfortunately it 

didn’t result in goals.  Well played to Jarryd, Blaize and Flynn for their running (all had red faces after the game), and all 

http://www.sccsa.org.au/NewsEvents/Carnivals-392/U7Carnival-397/
http://www.sccsa.org.au/NewsEvents/Carnivals-392/U8Carnival-401/


the other Vipers gave their all.  Also thanks to Isabella McKeown for helping out the side this week.  Two more games this 

season, so let’s get a win! 

 

PLC Soccer Sponsors - https://pacificsoccer.teamapp.com/sponsors 

 

Pacific Soccer Contacts Committee: PacificFC@pacluth.qld.edu.au 

If you have any queries, or if you need any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Pacific FC Committee 
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